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WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU UPDATES USER GUIDE FOR THE SECURE AND TRUSTED COMMUNICATIONS NETWORKS REIMBURSEMENT PROGRAM

WC Docket No. 18-89

By this Public Notice, the Wireline Competition Bureau announces that it has published an additional User Guide for the Secure and Trusted Communications Networks Reimbursement Program (Reimbursement Program).  This new User Guide as well as existing User Guides and other important documents related to the Reimbursement Program are available on the FCC’s website at https://www.fcc.gov/supplychain/reimbursement.  We encourage Reimbursement Program recipients to regularly consult the Reimbursement Program webpage for updates.  Recipients with questions may contact the Fund Administrator Help Desk by email at SCRPFundAdmin@fcc.gov or by calling (202) 418-7540 from 9:00 AM ET to 5:00 PM ET, Monday through Friday, except for Federal holidays.	
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